
Subject: Re: Fw: Irish Wol�ound IWC Ireland President comments

From: Amy Andre <amyandre0@gmail.com>

Date: 26/11/2012 10:17 AM

To: Elizabeth Thornton <elizabeth.thornton2@b+nternet.com>

CC: JanPain <jan@ravensbeech.fsnet.co.uk>, MirandaBrace <miranda.braehead@talktalk.net>

Hi,

If anyone is wri+ng anything on this, please make sure that it is about DOGS, REGISTRATIONS and THE REGISTRY. 

It is NOT about the people (breeders, owners of the dogs/bitches or their progeny).  The involved people have as many

issues with the Registry as we do because of informa+on they were or weren't given at various points in this saga!!!

I would be happy to 'cast an eye over' anything someone is wri+ng to make sure it includes only current and correct

informa+on.

Thank you.

Amy Andre

Australia 

On 26/11/2012 2:46 AM, Elizabeth Thornton wrote:

JIm Behan has just given me permission to share this with you - in case you are writing the " case" up for
breednotes.
 
Amy, as mentioned.
 
Liz Thornton
 
Mochras Hounds
 
01264 790720
 

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Jim Behan <jimobehan@hotmail.com>
To: liz thornton <elizabeth.thornton2@btinternet.com>
Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2012, 9:32
Subject: FW: Irish Wolfhound

Hi Liz, Idont  know if I included Sean Delmar,s letter with all the stuff I sent you. sorry if I left it out.
all the best. Jim 
> From: sean@ikc.ie
> To: jimobehan@hotmail.com
> Date: Mon, 12 Nov 2012 14:23:45 +0000
> Subject: FW: Irish Wolfhound
>
>
> ________________________________________
> From: Marion Campbell
> Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 4:36 PM
> To: Sean Delmar
> Subject: FW: Irish Wolfhound
>
> From: Marion Campbell
> Sent: 08 November 2012 16:35
> To: 'office@dogsvictoria.org.au'
> Subject: Irish Wolfhound

Email from Irish Kennel Club to Dogs Victoria - as forwarded by Jim Behan, President of the Irish Wolfhound Club of Ireland


